
 

IN THE HIGH COURT AT CALCUTTA 

N O T I C E 

 

 

 

No. 4374 –G.S.                                Dated, Kolkata, the 13th September, 2023. 

 

 

It is hereby notified for all concerned that the Hon’ble the Chief Justice, High 

Court, Calcutta, has been pleased to declare Thursday, the 28th September, 

2023, as Sectional Holiday for the Muslim employees of the High Court at 

Calcutta including the Circuit Benches at Port Blair and Jalpaiguri, City Civil 

Court, Calcutta, City Sessions Court, Calcutta, Subordinate Judiciary of West 

Bengal and the West Bengal Judicial Academy, on account of ‘Fateha Duaz- 

Dahum’. 

 

 

By order of the Hon’ble the Chief Justice, 

                    Sd/- 

               Registrar General 

                High Court, Calcutta 

 


